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Hello everyone! 
 

Wow, I can’t believe the first term of the school year is over already! It’s been 

such a wonderful and busy few months. The children have worked so hard, and it’s 

been fantastic to see them grow, learn and enjoy their first term in Year 3.  

 

We’ve had a busy week, and it has felt very festive. Last Friday, we all enjoyed our 

trip to the Pantomime to watch Aladdin. On Tuesday, we had Christmas dinner day 

in our Christmas jumpers and in the afternoon, we had a LKS2 Christmas party and 

watched a film. It’s certainly been exciting and getting us in the Christmas spirit!  

 

A big thank you to all of you for everything you've done this term. It was so lovely 

to see so many of you for our Christmas KS2 Service – we certainly had a lot of 

fun rehearsing and performing. Attached are some pictures from our performance. 

Well done Birch Class.  

 

I hope you all enjoy the festive season and you and your family get a chance to 

relax and enjoy spending some quality time together to celebrate Christmas. I am 

looking forward seeing you all in the New Year and another term of learning and 

fun. 

 

 

I wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! Enjoy the 

break, and we’ll see you in 2025! 
 

Miss Waghorn        
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 Nativity Story 2024 - Year 3  

 

 


